MINISTERSTWO ROLNICTWA I ROZWOJU WSI

Departament Klimatu i Srodowiska

00-930 Warszawa, ul. Wspdlna 30,
e-mail: sekretariat.ks@minrol.gov.pl

Warszawa, dnia 09 wrzesnia 2020

Znak sprawy: KS.rs.821.61.2020

To all participants of the CEUREG

Forum

Dear CEUREG Forum 2020 applicants,

We would like to inform you that we have made a decision to postpone the XXIV Ceureg Forum,
which was scheduled in October 2020.

The pandemic prevention measures adopted by individual European countries have made it impossible
to organise the event in the manner we imagine it should be. The travelling restrictions and social
distancing measures will not allow the proper organisation of and participation at the event.

The conference is not cancelled but postponed to October 2021. We will announce the new dates at the
beginning of 2021.

We are looking forward to seeing you in Warsaw in 2021.

Nina Dobrzynska
Dyrektor
Departamentu Klimatu i Srodowiska
/podpisano elektronicznie/
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